
 
 

MEET WITH AUTHOR SUSAN DUNCAN AT BELLINGEN LIBRARY 
 

Bellingen Library is delighted to host author Susan Duncan on Monday 10 October at 6pm as she talks about 
her new book The House on the Hill. 
 
Following the success of Salvation Creek and The House at Salvation Creek, bestselling author Susan 
Duncan has returned with her third memoir to remind us what matters in life and to disregard what doesn’t.  
It’s a book about discovery and forgiveness and what it takes to rework shrinking boundaries into a new and 
rich life. 
 
Susan Duncan enjoyed a 25 year career spanning radio, newspaper and magazine journalism, including 
editing two of Australia’s top selling women’s magazines, The Australian Women’s Weekly and New Idea. 
 
Please contact Bellingen Library for further information and bookings on 6655 1744. 
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